Announcement Sheet
March 2, 2012
123rd School Day


Any student planning to take an HONORS COURSE next year MUST pick up a Course Intent Form from the Counseling Center.  This form must be completed and returned by the end of the day! 

Auto Club will have a mandatory meeting on Tuesday,March 6th at 3:00.  Please wear your shirts.

Students who are interested in taking Yearbook next year should pick up applications in Mrs. Hanson's room, B4. Completed applications are due by Monday, March 19th.

Any junior who took Allied Health Science I last semester and is planning to take Nursing Fundamentals next year needs to pick up an application from Mrs. Kuykendall.  Applications are due March 16.

Any student interested in spending spring break 2013 at the beach---in Spain can come to a meeting on Wednesday, March 7th in room D8 to find out more. 

The Town of Canton will be accepting applications for summer employment  starting today March 1st until March 30th. Applications can be picked up in the front office but must be turned in to the Town Hall. Applicaants for the Lifeguard position must have a current Lifeguard and CPR Certificate.

Congratulations to the girls 4x8 who quailified for the regionals and to Brooklyn Galyean who qualified for regionals in the 800.

Guidance Dept. Announcement: (Please read these to your classes, especially seniors)

Seniors:  The State Employees Credit Union "People Helping People" scholarship is now available in Guidance.  This is a $10,000 scholarship that will be awarded to a Pisgah student.  Every senior should consider applying!!

Seniors:  Please remember that Haywood County Schools Foundation scholarships information is available online.  Deadline is March 23, but there are many steps to the application process so applicants really need to start now!  Come by the counseling center if you have any questions!

TEACHERS:

CAFETERIA:  Feb. 27- March 2
1st Lunch    McMinn and  Smith
2nd Lunch    Roseboom and C. Singleton
3rd Lunch    Tucker and Kuykendall

State Health Plan Annual Enrollment will be from March 19-30. Make sure you check your e-mail for information.
